
Parkhead PS – Welcome back  
P3B Newsletter 

How have we spent our first few weeks?  

    
 
 

   
How are we finding Primary 3B so far? 

Important dates-   

 

Message from the class teacher-  
I’d like to once again take a moment to wish Primary 3B a massive welcome back from 
their Summer - what a first few weeks we have had together! It has been wonderful to 
get to know the children already and to start building our relationships together as a 
class community. The children are so enthusiastic towards their learning and I can’t wait 
to see what they will achieve over the coming year! At Parkhead Primary we value 
home-school links. If you have any questions or wish to discuss anything, please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 
 
Miss Carmichael 

Literacy- This term we will continue to work on learning new 
spelling strategies through our letter sounds using our Jolly 
Phonics programme to help us read and spell new words. 
We will be looking at the features of narrative writing through 
our PM writing program. We will also continue to work 
closely on recognising common words by sight and reading 
strategies to develop reading fluency. 

Numeracy- This term in numeracy we will be focusing on 
number structure and place value strategies using a mixture 
of concrete, pictorial and abstract strategies. We will also be 
looking at properties of 2D and 3D shapes. 

Comments from the class: 
“I’m enjoying going to Assemblies as a Primary 3 with my new Teacher”. 
“I love our new electricity topic we made circuits and learned symbols”. 
“I like that we have moved upstairs to a brand new classroom – it feels 
exciting”. 

Friday 13th- Tuesday 17th September – September long 
weekend holiday 

Thursday 3rd and Friday 4th October- Parent 
Consultations  
Monday 14th October- Monday 21st October- October 
holiday  


